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30th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Unfortunately, due to increased costs from our suppliers, from September, school meals will 

increase to £2.40 per day, £12.00 per week. 

 

This decision has not been taken lightly and while school has made every effort to subsidise this, 

to keep the cost to parents as low as possible, we have been left with no alternative. 

 

We do appreciate that this may put increased pressure on families at already difficult times.  If 

you need any support at all, please do not hesitate to contact the school office or Mrs Duke.  

The direct line for Mrs Duke is 01253 353687. 

 

If you are in receipt of certain benefits, you may be entitled to free school meals.  If you would 

like further information, please contact Mrs Duke or the school office 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs N Wells, School Business Manager 
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